
Let's help the Hopelink Kenmore Shelter 

On Tuesday, August 18, 2015, the Hopelink Kenmore Shelter re-opens. There are 11 newly 
remodeled units for those experiencing homelessness in the Hopelink service area.  

 

As part of the ongoing outreach from the people of Church of the Redeemer, we are collecting the 
following consumable goods by Sunday, July 26, 2015:  

Kitchen 

□ Small and medium garbage bags  

□ Dish washing liquid  

□ All-purpose cleaner 

□ Glass cleaner 

□ Sponges or scrub-brushes 

□ Pot scrubbers 

□ Liquid hand-soap 

□ Food storage containers 

□ Zip-loc bags 

□ Foil 

□ Plastic wrap 

□ Paper towels 

□ Kitchen towels and cloths 

□ Pot holders or oven mitts 

Bathroom 

□ Tooth paste and brushes 

□ Soap or body wash 

□ Shampoo 

□ Conditioner 

□ Toilet paper 

□ Toilet cleanser and brush 

□ Soft scrub 

□ Sponges 

 

Laundry Room (Shared Items) 

□ Laundry detergent 

□ Stain remover 

□ Dryer sheets 

Please consider helping to provide these basic necessities. Take this list shopping. Then, return 
your contributions to the collection box in the Parish Hall in the undercroft at Church of the 
Redeemer.  


